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On September 29th the Classics Society 
ended the month with a trivia rematch from 
the first meeting. Students showed off their 
fast knowledge of all things classics with a 
close game between the freshmen and 
some Classics Society veterans.

Welcome Back! 
The Classics Society kicked off the 
2016-2017 school year with its annual 
introductory meeting on September 8th. 
Members ate pizza while getting to know 
one another and playing a game of classics 
trivia.                                            

On September 15th the Classics Society 
held its annual coin workshop. Students 
used olive oil and tooth brushes to clean off 
the coins and magnifying glasses to inspect 
and identify the coins. These Ancient 
Roman coins will be sold in the club’s 
upcoming fundraiser. 

The club also held a viewing of the 2014 
movie, Hercules, starring Dwayne “The 
Rock” Johnson on September 22nd.  


